
As you may have heard, Cambridge Trust will be closing the 69 Park Street, Andover location on April 19, 2024, pending 
regulatory approval of the merger with Eastern Bank. Additionally, all safe deposit boxes at this location will be closing 
effective February 29, 2024.

If you have not already closed your safe deposit box at this location it will be important to do so prior to 
February 29, 2024. To close your existing box, please contact Michele Lavallie at the Andover location at 978-269-5610, 
or email Michele.Lavallie@CambridgeTrust.com, and we would be happy to assist you.

If you are interested in moving the contents of your safe deposit box to another location, the nearest Cambridge Trust 
branch is our North Andover branch located at 89 Turnpike Street, North Andover, MA 01845. Alternatively, please visit 
cambridgetrust.com/findlocation for additional locations with safe deposit box services.

If you have any concerns or will be unable to close your box by February 29, 2024, please call or stop by the  
Andover Office.

Thank you for your continued loyalty and for placing your trust in us.

Sincerely, 

Michele Lavallie 
Andover Associate Office Manager 

Please be advised that safe deposit box 
contents are not insured by the FDIC.

Important notice about 
your safe deposit box.
Your action is required.
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